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To: Office State Actuary, WA
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CAUTION:External email.

Dear SCPP Member,

My name is Gail and I'm a TRS 1 retiree of 24 years. During all these years, | have
received a cost of living adjustment only “three” times. With the current runaway
inflation, it’s hard to keep up with an income which is not much more than it was in
1998. I’'m strongly asking you to recommend a Plan 1 COLA to the 2023 legislature.
I’m counting on you. Thanks.

Gail Feagins
1531 Mc Donald Ave.
DuPont, WA 98327
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